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PRESS STATEMENT NO. 331

19 September 1974

PRIME MINISTER TO MEET PRESIDENT FORD

The Prime Minister, Mr. Whitlam, said tonight that
he would be meeting President Ford during his forthcoming
visit to the United States.

Mr. Whitlam said that he would be visiting Washington
after addressing the United Nations General Assembly in New
York, and would call on the President on Friday, 4 October
at the White House.
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